Damaris Abraham

From: Danny Brose <dannybrose@live.com>
Sent: Monday, February 18, 2019 12:18 PM
To: Damaris Abraham

Subject: Silverleaf Motors-Auto Center Drive
Attachments: pdfshare.pdf

Hi Damaris,

We held the Noticed (189 envelopes) Neighborhood Meeting on Saturday February 16" and had approximately 45-50
Neighbors in attendance including one Planning Commissioner, no one attended from the apartments across the street.
The Meeting was very positive and everyone was in agreement that they want this project.

We had two neighbors that asked about the color of the Split Face Block we will be using on the Building and we agreed
to show them samples and get their concurrence prior to the upcoming Planning Commission Meeting which | presume
will be in March.

Nothing Negative was voiced at the meeting.

Jei Kim will be delivering his Water Quality report to engineering on Tuesday morning, last item.
Thank you,

Danny Brose’
949-874-7474



SILVERLEAF MOTORS- 10:00 Neighborhood Meeting

Saturday- February 16 2019- Avenue 10
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